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Hagerman, Idaho

March 21, 1995

State of Idaho

Department of Water Resources
1301 North Orchard Street
Statehouse Mail

Boise, Idaho 83720~9000

Attention: Time Luke

Dear Mr. Luke:

RECEIVED

MAR 2 2 1995
Department of Waiar Fissourcet

Enclosed is copy of minutes for the Department

of Water of 1995 Annual Meeting of Water District

36A held March 6, 1995 at Hagerman, Idaho.

Sincerely,

Déibris D. Joﬁés Se¢retary

enc




MINUTES WATER DISTRICT 36A

The Water Users of Water District 36A met March 6, 1995, at the Hagerman
High School for their Annual Meeting, 22 Water District members and 1
Idaho Department of Water Resource member were in attendance.

The meeting was called to order at 1:05 P.M. by Chairman John LeMoyne.

Minutes of the 1994 meeting were read by Deloris Jones, Secretary. The
minutes were approved as read,

Motion by Bill Jones to nominate John LeMoyne as Chairman. Seconded by
Ivan Gustafson, John Mavencamp moved that nominations cease, Carried.

John LeMoyne reported that the Advisory Committee met 3 times during the
past year and was having difficulty coming up with a formula for assessing
the members and collecting it.

George Lemmon, Water Master, reported that it was taking him about 2 days
to measure the main diversions in the District and calculate the results.

Tim Luke, Idaho Department of Water Resources, reported that under the new
measuring law users will have to measure once a week, non irrigators starting
April 1 and irrigators when irrigation water is turned on. Reports to be
made once a year.

A lengthy discussion followed relating to ways to make assessments, how many
times the Water Master would check the diversions and make a measurement, if
we should report as individuals or one report that the Water Master would
turn in for 36A, would some people use the Water Masters measuring device
instead of their own, etc. etc.

Tim Luke stated that this District is unique in that it has so many non
consumptive users. He only wants a report from each diversion and it is to
be filed once a year in January, Water Master does not have to snot check
the measuring until after this first year unless there is a specific question
regarding measuring.

George Lemmon, Water Master, said he has been figuring his rate of payment at
$10 per hour and 25¢ per mile,

Bill Jones moved that the rate per hour be increased to $20, Died for lack of
a second,

John LeMoyne read the list of head ditches (diversions) that the Water Maste
checks, There are 38 of them,
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John Mavencamp moved that the Advisory Board meet and determine amount to be
paid to the Water Master and make an assessment against the 38 diversions for
this amount, and that the Water Master would receive $20 per hour and 25¢ per
mile for any specific times he is called out for disputes, ete and that this
fee would be prorated between those involved in disputes or requesting
services, Bill Jones seconded, Carried.

Motion by Lynn Babington that Deloris Jones be Secretary. Motion by Ivan
Gustafson that George Lemmon be Water Master. Seconded. Carried.

It is understood that the Water Master for 36A is elected for a full year.

Meeting adjourned.
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Deloris D, Jones, Secretary




